President's Commission

on the Accident at Three Mile Island
2100 M Street, N.v Washington, DC 20057

June 7, 1979

S

Chairman Joseph M. Hendrie
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cammission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Chairman Hendrie:

Enclosed is a copy of the transcript of your testimony before
the President's Camnission on the Accident at Three Mile Island on
Friday, June 1, 1979.

If, after reading the transcript, you feel there are corraections
which should be made, you may submit them to the Commission within

20 days of tha date of this transmittal letter. If you do not respond

within that time, you will be deemed to have waived the opportunity
msuhnitcorrectims

Your proposed corrections should be confined only to whether your

words were taken down accurately by the transcriber. We will not
consider proposed changes in the substance of your testimony.

Please use the enclosed form for submitting your corrections.
Once received, your corrections will be attached to and made a part
of the transcript.

If you have any questions, please contact Holly Chaapel of my
staff at (202) 653-7677.

Simerely,

%ﬂaum

Barbara “Jorgenson
Public Information Director
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